
Real ID - Minnesota driver's license. 
 
As you may be aware, our state (Minnesota) does not have Real 
ID compliant licenses yet (it begins October 2018), but our current 
Minnesota licenses have just been awarded another extension (to 
be used on all domestic flights) until October 2020.  What this 
means, is that a passport or passport card WILL NOT be required 
to participate on a domestic Aim trip for 2019 (as stated in the 
information packets on the website).  A valid driver's license or 
some other form of government-issued ID is all that is required to 
board a domestic flight.  If a student does not have a government-
issued driver's license, a learner's permit, passport or passport 
card, a certified birth certificate IS REQUIRED to participate on a 
domestic Aim trip.  A certified birth certificate is one with a raised 
seal. 
 


